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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is delivering 
record education funding, including $3.6 billion for new and upgraded schools in Western Sydney. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world-class public education. 

Project overview 

A project to upgrade Punchbowl Public School is entering the next stage with construction of the new 
Block N now complete and refurbishment work on Block A beginning soon. The project includes a new 
two storey building facing Rossmore Avenue and a refurbishment of the existing administration area to 
create a student support unit.  

Progress update 

• Block N administration offices and student toilets are now open, and staff have recently moved 
into their new spaces. 

• The new main entry on Rossmore Avenue is open. 
• Students will begin learning from their new classrooms from Tuesday 10 June 2025. 

The existing entry closer to Canterbury Road will now be used for after school pickups only. 

Next steps  

• Staff and students are in the process of transitioning into their new Level 1 classrooms in Block N. 
• Work to refurbish Block A and convert the existing administration area into a Support Learning 

Unit will begin in the coming weeks once a contractor is appointed. 
• Minor works are required on the new Block N to marry-in the stairs and walkways to the existing 

school.  
 
Further updates will be provided in the coming weeks. 

Working hours 

Work will continue on site and will take place within the approved construction hours of 7 am to 5 pm 
Monday to Friday, and 8 am to 5 pm on Saturdays. No work will be undertaken on Sundays or public 
holidays, unless otherwise advised. 

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure during 
business hours on 1300 482 651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.   
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